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26 July 2024 

Attention: The Australian Electoral Committee 

Objection 671 by Zali Steggall OAM MP 

Regarding the Australian Electoral Commission (AEC) draft proposal to abolish the Federal 
seat of North Sydney in the proposed 2024 NSW redistribution 

 

Dear Committee Members 

Thank you for your time in considering our comment of support for Objection 671. 

We support Zali Steggall’s Objection based on point one of her Objection Summary, namely: 

‘Moving the boundaries of the division of North Sydney in a northerly direction and allowing the 
electorates surrounding to assume the required number of voters from Bradfield as set out in 
Suggestion 22 from Kylea Tink MP.’ 

We respectfully request the Commission to reconsider and redact the current draft 
proposal. 

Thank you for your time in reading our comment of support for Objection 671.  

 

With impassioned regards 

Alison and Derek Hamill 

Electors in the Federal Seat of North Sydney 
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